Connor Fitzpatrick City-County Building
316 North Park/Room #168

Helena, MT 59623

Elections Supervisor
Ph: 406-447-8338

CONSOLIDATED OFFICE OF TREASURER/CLERK AND RECORDER

March 4, 2024

Ranchview Water/Sewer District Board of Directors:

The May 7, 2024 election for your district has been cancelled because the number of
candidates filed was less than or equal to the number of positions to be filled at the
election. If you do not want the election to be canceled, you may require the election to be
held by passing a resolution and submitting it to our office as soon as possible (13-1-502,
MCA).

The candidates who filed for the three open positions, Jim Oppedahl, Robert Bennett, and
Tom Pahut, will be declared elected by acclamation by the Board of County
Commissioners at the May 9, 2024, public meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 406-447-8338 or
cfitzpatrick@lccountymt.gov.

Thank you,

Connor Fitzpatrick
Elections Supervisor
Lewis and Clark County Elections




